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 To the investors of the fund DWS Russia  
(R.C.S. Luxembourg K1063) 

 
 
In the context of the escalating conflict between Russia and the Ukraine, the local market 
trading conditions are currently not operating as they normally would do.  
 
Therefore, on 28 February 2022, DWS Investment S.A., acting as the Management Company 
of the FCP DWS Russia (“the Fund”), has decided to suspend the subscription of units of the 
Fund in accordance with Articles 9 of the Fund’s Management Regulations until further notice 
(the “Suspension”). 
 
All subscription requests, which have been received after cut-off on 28 February 2022 will be 
rejected to protect investors from disadvantages due to the current market situation.   
 
The Suspension will be reviewed on a regular basis. The Management Company will publish 
any information on the decision to end the Suspension on the website www.dws.com. 
 
 

Luxembourg, 1 March 2022 
 

DWS Investment S.A. 

http://www.dws.com/

